Green Fund Conference Funding Policy

The purpose of the Green fund is to promote projects that reduce NAU’s negative impact on the environment, increase student participation in these initiatives, and create a culture of sustainability. For this reason the Green Fund supports students, staff, and faculty attending conferences on environmental sustainability. 

We would like students, staff, and faculty to go to conferences for networking and educational purposes but also with the intention of bringing home tangible knowledge. However, to not exhaust funds for conferences the Green Fund will set aside only $20,000 on a first come first serve basis as follows: 

a) The Green Fund will set aside up to $10,000 for students to attend conferences. 
b) The Green Fund will set aside up to $5,000 for faculty and staff to attend conferences. 
c) The Green Fund committee members will be guaranteed a trip to AASHE up to $5,000. 

Applications will have to show proof of exhausting all other potential funding sources including but not limited to department funding, graduate student association, ASNAU, grants or scholarships, etc. 

Students who attend conference with green fund money will need to explain in their proposal what tangible benefits they will be bringing back to campus. Examples include presentations to the Environmental Caucus, classes, and the student body as a whole, and a screening of a webinar from the conference.

Conference grant awardees must attend the full conference and provide a list of sessions attended to GreenFund@nau.edu after the event.
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